
HEBER PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT 
GRANTS UPDATE 

 
MEETING DATE: April 10, 2025 
 
FROM:  Jacob Bermudez, Grants Manager 
    
SUBJECT:  Grants Update  

 

HPUD Update to Board: 

Estancia Park Remains closed as repairs are still being made to the sprinkler systems 

Sun Landscape has completed the replacement of broken sprinklers and valves. Sun Landscape is 
also working towards leveling the valve boxes.  

State representative from the California State Parks Department will conducting an onsite visit 
on the week of April 21, 2025 as part of the grant requirement.   

HPUD has not received any new updates regarding the Shade for Success Grant through the 
Imperial Valley Community Foundation.  

AB 617 Paving Project grant application was submitted for the Heber Green Belt Project  

Southwest Boarder Regional Commission grant funding for supplemental funding of the Heber 
Green Belt 

 

Respectfully,  

Jacob Bermudez  
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